



S V Pritt-Roberts M.Ed.
Deputy Head Academic
Email: vicky.pritt-roberts@ellesmere.com

11th May 2020

Dear Parent,

I hope you and your family are all safe and well. You will recall that I wrote to you in March to share information about moving lessons to online. It has been a rapid change for all of us and I hope you are finding things have settled down into a manageable rhythm.

It is now time to take stock and review things so we can look at where we can refine and improve. I have been getting regular feedback from pupils via their tutors and we have made adjustments as a result of that information with regard to workload and timings. I am contacting you now so we can gather feedback from parents via an online survey.

A short questionnaire has been set up and if you could spare a little time to complete it I would be most grateful. You will get an email shortly with a link to click, in order to complete the survey. It should only take a few minutes and I thank you in advance for your help.

Kind regards,

S. Y. P. H. - Roberts

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406